
FRASER POWER SQUADRON 

Minutes of Executive Meeting of Monday, September 19,1966, 2000 hours at the Lou Durant residence. 

Present: W. Couch, A. Watts, L. Durant, A. Paiger, R. Dodd 

Secretary to send mimeographed letter to membership regarding the coming courses in Seamanship and 
Advanced Piloting, the letter to include a request for volunteer instructors. The volunteers to be requested to 
volunteer for one or more lectures on any subject of their choice in any of the three courses. The letter also to 
mention the Junior Piloting course starting Tuesday, October 4, so that the members can notify their friends who 
desire to take the course. 

Moved by Cmdr. Paiger that Fraser Squadron use the standard C.P.S. books to be ordered from National by Lt. 
Cmdr. Durant. Seconded Ltd. Cmdr. Durant, Carried. 

Moved by Lt. Cmdr. Durant that Dominion Government publications “Small Vessel Regulations"  40¢ each, and 
“Canada Shipping Act, Collision Regulations” to be presented to piloting class. Seconded by Cmdr. Paiger. 
Carried. 

Cmdr. Paiger volunteered to contact Western Marine for prices of dividers, parallel rules, and the above two 
Government publications. 

Lt. Cmdr. Durant to order: 
35 Piloting Kits, 10 Seamanship kits, 10 advanced kits, 60 -1210 charts, 35 Chapmans, and one instructors kit 
for each of the three courses. Cheque for total cost of $337.52 to accompany order. 

Cmdr. Paiger and P/Cmdr. Watts to contact Richmond Yacht Club to make arrangements for their charge for 
meetings. 

Moved by Lt. Couch, Seconded P/Cmdr. Watts that the next general meeting be held Thursday, 0ctober 20th, 
1966. Carried. 

Moved by Lt. Dodd that meeting be adjourned. Seconded by Lt. Couch. Carried. 


